
 

 

   18/03/2023 

CIRCULAR 

Dear most valued parents, 
 

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 

This is to inform and solicit your valuable responses on the use of remote learning during Fridays in the 

holy month of Ramadan in 2023 in accordance with the directive issued by the government of the UAE 

and Dubai in the spirit of community and spending time with loved ones. 

Please click the link given below to register your opinions. 

 

https://forms.gle/TkKkEXZ6FM8NXiAq9 

 

Your prompt attention in this matter will be highly appreciated. Thank you. Stay safe and stay blessed. 

Warm Regards, 
 

 

Stephen DaCosta 

Principal 

https://forms.gle/TkKkEXZ6FM8NXiAq9

